
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 August 2021 4:14 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2014/285 Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 
 
Dear AMOD 
 
We refer to this matter. 
 
Parties were directed to exchange and file proposals in relation to remote response and 
damaged clothing by 4:00PM today. 
 
UWU has seen a proposal HSU intends to file in relation to damaged clothing. UWU 
supports this proposal. 
 
We have also seen a proposal ASU intends to file in relation to remote response. UWU 
supports this proposal. 
 
On this basis we do not intend to file any additional material. 
 
Regards 
 
Ben Redford 
Director 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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